
   PTFA Richard Hill School    08.07.22 

Dear All, Parents/Guardians/Grandparents and Children. 

A Huge Thanks from all of us involved in the PTFA Committee & Helpers. 

This Academic Year you have helped 

raise……………….. £1000 
 

It’s been a wonderful year with great events and Fayres 
 

Here’s a summary of where your kind donations have currently been spent 

and how we continue to help our school in specific areas. 

• Annual Subscription for Kapow (Mental Health & Wellbeing) 

• Annual Subscription to Parentkind (PL Insurance and PTFA Supplies e.g 

materials and posters) 

• 50% Towards Year 6 Hoodies 

• On Agenda - Donation to be made to the school to purchase stage 

lighting. 

• On Agenda – New Stage 

• Next academic year PTFA will pay for all Ice creams/ Lollies on the 

Seaside Day Trip 

Year 6 Leaving Prom – Year 6 held their own cake sale raising over 

£80 and with the sale of tickets for the Prom they had……. DJ Mystic 

Warrior Sounds, Food, Decorations, Cocktails & Garlands. 

“We would all like to say a huge Thanks! for helping and supporting 

our school through PTFA events and fundraising activities” 

Next year there will be more wonderful events and we shall keep you 

posted……  

Many Thanks  

PTFA Committee Richard Hill School 


